Lisa Von Bargen

From: Magdalena McCay

Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:27 AM
To: Lisa Von Bargen

Subject: Chickens in Light Industrial

Please consider adding Light Industrial zoning to the recent proposal of allowing chickens in residential zoning.

Light Industrial allows for green houses and chickens are very beneficial to improving quality of soil. Rising chickens
increases access to healthy food and strengthens local food system which is very important in Valdez.

Chickens are great for recycling food and yard waste and keeping it out of landfill as it composts into organic soil builder
great for the gardeners.

Magdalena McCay



